
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Page, Hank' <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
CC: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/5/2017 6:09:57 AM
Subject: RE: Schedule Request for Veteran Garden Ribbon Cutting and Dedication

Thank you.

Lily
-----Original Message-----
From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 2:42 PM
To: Danny Varat
Cc: Lily Cogdill
Subject: RE: Schedule Request for Veteran Garden Ribbon Cutting and Dedication

She is out of the office today.  Left a voicemail for her, and I will update you / follow-up with her on Monday.

Hank

-----Original Message-----
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 2:05 PM
To: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Fw: Schedule Request for Veteran Garden Ribbon Cutting and Dedication

Hank, please contact these folks and see if LG can speak. He's working that day, but he can try and shift. 

DV
________________________________________
From: Lily Cogdill
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 11:17 AM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: FW: Schedule Request for Veteran Garden Ribbon Cutting and Dedication

Please advise.

Lily

-----Original Message-----
From: Catherine McNicoll
Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 11:12 AM
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: FW: Schedule Request for Veteran Garden Ribbon Cutting and Dedication

From ltgov email.

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor's Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Jennifer Graham [mailto:jennifer@hospicecommunitycare.org]

mailto:Lily%20Cogdill%20%3CLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov


Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 9:25 AM
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Schedule Request for Veteran Garden Ribbon Cutting and Dedication

Hospice & Community Care, a nonprofit hospice provider in Rock Hill, kindly requests your attendance at our Veteran Garden Ribbon 
Cutting and Dedication on Friday, September 22 at 10 a.m. The event will take place on our campus located at 2275 India Hook Rd in 
Rock Hill. Hospice & Community Care has served hospice patients in York, Chester, Lancaster, Cherokee, Fairfield, and Union 
counties since 1985. As one of only a few remaining free-standing, nonprofit organizations we share the Lt. Governor's passion for 
caring for the people of South Carolina. We are working with local VFWs, American Legion Posts, the Marine Corps League, JROTC 
programs, and local officials on this event.
Thanks for your consideration.
Jennifer Graham
803-329-1500

This message from Hospice & Community Care contains information for use by the intended recipient only. If you are not the intended 
recipient, any review, disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this message, attachments or address information is strictly prohibited 
by law. If you have received this message in error, please destroy it, and any copies which may exist and notify Hospice & Community 
Care immediately by telephone at: 803-329-1500 or 800-895-CARE or email at: info@hospicecommunitycare.org.


